
BRIAN CAHILL JAMES ANDERSON
Both of these men have deceived the residents 
about the MUA in their political campaigns and 
flyers.

They have both lied about the MUA improperly 
awarding a painting contract. In fact, the 
contract was awarded to the appropriate 
responsible bidder, pursuant to law. 

They have both claimed that the MUA not only 
acted irresponsibly but also illegally, despite 
the advice of the Town Council’s Legal 
Representative.

They have both lied about the MUA’s business 
practices!

Cahill lied while an MUA liaison to the 
residents!

Brian Cahill recently resigned from the MUA 
Board. Why? Will he seek or accept 
reappointment? What would be the reasoning, 
political gain? 

What about Jim Anderson?

Jim will lose his healthcare benefits at the end 
of his term as Councilman. What will he do 
now?

It has been suggested by Councilman Alan 
Rosencranz that Anderson be appointed to the 
MUA Board so he can continue to get benefits 
there. Really?

In his 4 years as Councilman, Jim Anderson 
has collected upwards of $120,000 in 
healthcare benefits and dental. And now he 
wants more!

Anderson has publically declared his wish to 
dissolve the MUA. Why? The MUA is 
financially sound and uses exemplary business 
practices in its operations. It constantly moves 
forward to improve the service it provides its 
customers. So why dissolve it?

Neither of these men deserve to serve on the 
MUA Board, or hold any public office.
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